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ENC Services - Request for Feedback 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
As Chair of the IHO WEND Working Group I am charged by the International Regional Co-
ordination Committee (IRCC) to investigate and report on any areas of concern that RENCs and 
ENC service providers may have in regard to the provision ENC services to the mariner.  I am 
specifically interested in concerns you may have over variation in the licensing terms and 
conditions (for example restrictions on the number of installations allowed per vessel or the 
flexibility in terms of length of licence period) and also in any reports on ENC quality and 
updating issues that you may have received from customers. 
 
I would be most grateful to receive any information that you may wish to make available to the 
WEND WG on these matters, or on any other that you consider are affecting your ability to 
support or provide good quality ENC services to the mariner.  Whilst the IRCC action on me is 
continuous and feedback is welcomed at any time, I will be making a report to the next IRCC 
meeting at the end of May and will incorporate any information received in the next two weeks. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Captain Jamie McMichael-Phillips 
WEND-WG Chairman  
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